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Dear Parent/Guardian:

Hello! I’m a volunteer for the Project Cornerstone program called ABC (Asset Building Champions). I will be visiting your child’s classroom every month to read stories, lead discussions and share activities to help all kids feel valued, respected and known at school. 

Today in your child’s classroom, I read the book Stand Tall Molly Lou Melon by Patty Lowell. The main character is empowered by a caring adult, her grandmother. As her grandmother fills her bucket, Molly Lou gains self-confidence, which empowers her to stand up to bullying behaviors. Molly Lou models positive self-talk to the other students in the class and shows how positive energy can change negative behavior.  

After the story, we discussed some ways that children can use their lid to respond to bucket dippers and make positive changes in daily social interactions:
· Find a caring adult. Who are the caring adults in your children’s lives? To whom would they turn for help at home, at school and in the neighborhood? If they have trouble identifying a caring adult in each of these environments, tell them who you think they can trust, and let those adults know that your child may turn to them for help. 

· Develop and use “personal power”. Developing personal power helps children understand that they have control over situations. One way to stand tall like Molly Lou is to use body language to show confidence. At home, have your child look in the mirror and practice standing tall, making eye contact, walking with shoulders back, and using a firm voice to communicate. Have your child practice their positive self-talk to build their positive energy.
· Use self-esteem to become resilient. One way to help children develop self-esteem is to help them recognize their many skills and talents. You can reinforce this by telling your children why they make you proud, and asking what makes them feel proud of themselves. Provide them with lots of specific examples of their fine qualities and skills. Place positive notes that celebrate their accomplishments in their lunchboxes, on the bathroom mirror, on doors and on their desks. 

Reinforcing this lesson at home will help your child practice how to create a positive, caring school climate where students treat each other respectfully.  

If you would like more information about the ABC program, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

	
	
	

	ABC Volunteer
	
	Telephone/Email


PS.  On the back of this letter is the Cheering Section worksheet for you and your child to do together.
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